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STOCKHOLMIA 2019 – Tickets now available
 
Next year the STOCKHOLMIA 2019 exhibition will celebrate the 150th anniversary of the Royal Philatelic Society London founded way back in 1869. The exhibition takes place in Stockholm, Sweden. 

The online registration for admission tickets and accommodation opened in early March. All visitors including members of the RPSL need to register in order to obtain their exhibition passes. Meetagain, a company specialising in organising major events in Sweden, handles the registration and ticketing process.

The opening hours are as follows:

Wednesday 29 May 2019: 10 AM – 6 PM
Thursday 30 May 2019: 10 AM – 6 PM
Friday 31 May 2019: 10 AM – 6 PM
Saturday 1 June 2019: 10 AM – 5 PM
Sunday 2 June 2019: 10 AM – 3 PM

The daily admission charge is SEK 100:- (approximately €10 or £8.50). A five-day pas is SEK 250:-. Entrance is free for patrons and members of the RPSL. There is also no charge for visitors under the age of 18.

There will also be a pre-opening vernissage on Tuesday 28 May 2019 between 3 PM and 7 PM with access to the exhibition area and the participating dealers. Patrons and philatelic exhibitors are invited free of charge while other interested persons (including RSPL members) need to pay the admission charge of SEK 500:-.

Registration for the various social activities will begin later this year.

More information about the exhibition and other related activities can be obtained at the website: www.stockholmia2019.se.


For additional information contact

Christer Brunström, Press Information Officer, pressinformation@stockholmia2019.se 
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